PUBLIC FILE

WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

Guest: Scott Stevens

Agency: Overton Co. Health & Rehab
Subject: Expansion of facility

Overton County's Health and Rehab (OCHR) facility on Bilbrey Street in
Livingston is currently undergoing a major renovation/addition.

An additional twenty private suites are being added to enable OCHR to
serve shorter term residents than the present facility is equipped to do.

During his interview on our stations, Stevens told our audience that the
project is two-fold in nature: The current existing lower-level wing will
be used for long-term care residents and the new suites which are
currently under construction will be used for residents who will be
returning to their homes after short stays at OCHR.

Because of construction, traffic re-routing is required. In our interview,
Mr. Stevens outlined the new route visitors to the facility will need to
take. During the construction period, visitors will enter OCHR property
off the Bradford-Hicks bypass. They will exit the grounds by way of
Bilbrey Street.

The target date for completion of the project is the fall of 2020.
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